
 

Piedmont Quilters' Guild 
December 2022 

Next Meeting 

January 12, 2023, 6:30pm 

New Gardens Friends Meeting  
801 New Garden Road 

 

  

Progam 

 
  

January's program will be Srap 
Quilt Organizing and Trunk 

Show  
 
Mary Puckett will present her 

guild talk entitled "Organizing 
Your Scraps and Designing 
Great Scrap Quilts".  
 
 
 
 

 
   

 

Michelle Owens  
1/01  

 
Gail Lott  

1/06  

 
 
  

President's Message 

VIVA PQG!!!  

   

As the new year begins it leads us to a 
new path for the Piedmont Quilters’ 
Guild…and a new Color of the Year from 

Pantone.  The description of the new color 
by the Executive Director of the Pantone 
Color Institute had me envisioning what I 

would like to see in the PQG and its 
members in the upcoming year. So let me 
do a bit of paraphrasing and rewriting:  

   
PQG will vibrate with vim and vigor. It is a 
community rooted in the art of quilting 

and expressive of a new signal of 
strength. We will be brave and fearless 
with an exuberance that promotes a 

joyous and optimistic celebration as we 
write a new narrative for PQG.  We will 
grow powerful and empowering with in the 

quilting community, reveling in pure joy, 
encouraging experimentation and self-
expression - an electrifying, and a 

boundaryless group sharing the art of 
quilting!  We will welcome anyone and 
everyone with the same love of quilting. 

We will be audacious, full of wit and 
inclusive of all.  

   
Let us let Piedmont Quilters’ Guild 
galvanize our spirit to share the joy of 

quilting!!  
   
BTW, the Color of the Year is Viva 

Magenta!  
   
Lillian Adcock 



Advertising 

The Guild newsletter is free to our 
members for advertising. Others will 
be charged $15 for a small ad and 
$25 for a larger ad. Ads for estate 
sales, museum quilt shows and 

other quilt guilds are free. Contact 
Michelle Volkmann, Guild newsletter 

editor. 

 

Community Outreach 

 

 

A new committee is taking over 

Community Outreach.  More info from 
them to come 

Website 

 

Always remember you can check the 
website for current and 

archived newsletters. Newsletters are 
uploaded to the website  
(www.piedmontquilts.org) as soon as they 

are published. Also check out the website 
for up-to-date information on programs, 
Community Outreach and more 

Membership 

 

Our 2023 Membership applications can be 
download from the website or picked up at the 
Membership desk at our meeting. Senior 
Membership is discounted to $20. Our year 
starts on January 1st so all 2023 Membership 
renewals are requested as soon as possible. 
Forms can be sent to the PQG post office 
box.  Please click the link below to access the 
membership application  

Access Your Information Here 

 
  

 

http://www.piedmontquilts.org/
https://web.e-relationshipplus.com/Data/Storage/u-100050/Membership_Form%202023(1).pdf


 

 
 
 
 

 
 


